November 28, 2007

To Kokumu Aore Gulley Group,

The World Agroforestry Centre (ICRAF) is happy to reply your letter of November 27th requesting for support. Within the Western Kenya Integrated Management Project, ICRAF will be able to meet the following items:

1 wheelbarrow

1 watering can

2 Jembes

1 spade

We are sincerely hoping for further good collaboration and trust the group will nurse and manage the distributed seedlings well. Due to the lack of rain, ICRAF is proposing we keep the remaining seedlings in our central nursery in Kisumu until the rains resume. Kindly inform Isaac Leramo if this decision can be approved by the group.

Kind Regards,

Dr. Anja Boye

